
 
Covid-19 update  

 

Dear parents / guardians 

I hope you are all keeping well and staying safe. On behalf of all staff, I’d like to thank you again for 

the support shown to the staff and school community during throughout the crisis. All St Bernard’s 

staff continue to do a phenomenal job and your support is much appreciated.  

Following on from the Prime Minister speech and government guidance subsequently released, I’d 

like to assure all families that the school is working on a re-entry plan following all advice stringently. 

Guidance is being drip-fed to schools and we are responding to it as it arrives. The safety of the 

children, staff and wider school community has been our key priority throughout the crisis and it will 

continue to be so.  

I’m sure that the PM speech and published guidance has raised many questions for our families. 

Please continue to be patient as the school risk assesses and develops a plan in the event of children 

in Teams Reception, 1 and 6 returning to school. The school is seeking and following all advice 

available and we’ll look to update you as soon as we are able to.  

In the meantime, thank you for your patience and understanding.  

 

Mr Jevons                        Miss Reid 

Head of School                Assistant Head 

 

 

 


